
 
 
January 28, 2020 
 
 
Attn: BIA Businesses  
 
RE: Millbrook BIA’s/ Stop Gap Project Program  
 
The Millbrook BIA is initiating a local “Stop Gap Project Program.” Stop Gap Ramps are 
temporary accessibility aids that can be set out and removed from store front doorways. People 
with walkers, wheelchairs, cane and strollers will enter your store with greater ease.  
 
The Millbrook BIA has set aside funds to help our BIA Members offset the costs of these ramps. 
Recognizing that each store front is unique, our project coordinator will take measurements 
and provide you with a quote.  The Millbrook BIA will reimburse up to 50% of the cost of the 
ramp once it is installed.  
 
We are so excited to be one of the first communities in the Peterborough and the Kawarthas to 
have accessibility ramps. Our goal is to have as many ramps as we can in place by this summer. 
It is with pride that our community is recognized as an age and accessibility friendly community.  
The ramp will also help your business comply with The Accessibilities for Ontarians with 
Disabilities Act (AODA) which will come into effect in the near future. 
 
If you are interested in having a ramp built, please contact Christine @ 705-768-2820 in order 
to schedule a site visit. We are looking to start production of the ramps in the spring. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
The Millbrook BIA Board Management 
 


